HARVARD UNIVERSITY PRESS



79 GARDEN STREET - CAMBRIDGE - MASSACHUSETTS 02138

December 11, 1984

Professor David G. Roskies 375 Riverside Drive, #4D New York, New York 10025

Dear David:

Here is what Merrill Peterson handed me last Friday--less important to you than the award itself, I know, but a nice fringe benefit nonetheless. I'll see that you get a copy of the citation if it isn't in the mail to you already. The ceremonies, as I mentioned, were brief and simple and it was a very pleasant occasion--though it would have had more sparkle if you had been there.

We've sold some 1900 copies to date, out of a first printing of 3000. Because one never knows about returns, it's hard to tell how long our present stock will last. But whether the next printing is in hard covers or paperback, you can be sure the Emerson Award wll be featured on the cover or jacket.

Congratulations again, David. We bask in your glory!

Sincerely,

Maud Wilcox

Mand

Editor-in-Chief

MW/em

P.S. I've checked with Frank and Fritzie Manuel; they received no scroll or certificate, just the check.